Teacher Appreciation Letter from the Principal
From,

Kritii Singh

54 Park Avenues

Libral Venue 1421

(554) 412-1124

11-05-2019

To,

Marry Kimberely

214 At Rads.

Snti Malm Td 1421

Dear Ms. Kimberely,

I would like to congratulate you on completing 5 years in our 

college. We have been lucky enough to have a teacher of your 

caliber and character in our staff. I thank you on behalf of myself 

and the college committee for providing such quality lectures on 

Maths and Physics for students of class XI and XII.

I hope that you will continue your dream run in our college and 

we will be looking forward to your inputs on college management 

and cultural affairs as well. Thank you once again for everything.

Yours truly, 

Kritii Singh
